
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27 March 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Over the course of the year, all pupils will have the opportunity to attend a range of clubs that will 
offer them the chance to develop and learn new skills. Clubs will change half termly, but we are 
trying to ensure each year group has several clubs over the year. There will also be clubs during 
lunchtime that pupils can sign up to throughout the year. 
 

Please find below the list of after school clubs that will be on offer for our Summer 1 half term.  
Clubs will start Monday 22 April (second week back after half term) until Friday 24 May. Please 
only tick the club available for your child’s year group. 
 

The link to sign up will also be posted on the school Facebook and website (if needed, a paper copy 
of the form will be available from the office).  Please note that club places have limited numbers 
therefore parents/pupils will be notified if a place is unsuccessful due to high demand.  If a pupil’s 
behaviour at a club is not at the expected standard then they may be asked to not return to that 
club for safeguarding reasons. 
 

Day Clubs Day Clubs 

Monday Reception - Book club Tuesday Year 6 - Sewing and Knitting  
Year 1 - Fine motor skills  
Year 2 - TTRS  
Year 5 & 6 - Football Thursday Year 2 - Puzzle club 
Year 5 & 6 - Chess Year 3 & 4 - Cricket 
Year 6 - Maths Games  

 

Pupils must sign up by 4pm Tuesday 16 April. Any further interest in clubs must contact the school 
office after this point. 
 

Lower site clubs finish at 4.20pm and upper site clubs finish at 4.30pm unless stated differently on 
the sign-up sheet.  Pupils will be dismissed from the main entrance.  If your child is in Year 5 or 6, 
then please indicate whether they can walk home.  Pupils in Reception - Year 4 MUST be collected 
by an adult (18+). Please name the adults on the sheets who will collect your child. 
 

For the safety of the pupils, parents are NOT allowed to park in the school car park to collect 
children unless they have a blue disability badge. 
 

The link for clubs is: https://forms.gle/oWCHiwAMnedHxBGa9 
 

If you have any queries, please contact the school office. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs K McDougall 
Assistant Head of School  

https://forms.gle/oWCHiwAMnedHxBGa9

